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Elementary MAT/Graduate Certificate Programs

University of Alaska Southeast

School of Education

11120 Glacier Hwy.

Juneau, AK  99801

December 23, 2015
Dear Building Principal

Thank you for considering placing a UAS teacher candidate in your building for a practicum assignment. As you know, these practicum placements are essential to the development of a new teacher.

The UAS student is admitted to the graduate level methods courses of our program. The student has completed a background check, has received recommendations from 3 different people, has passed the Praxis I and has been approved at the district level by your administration.  Additionally, the student has completed courses in educational psychology and educational technology, and is currently enrolled in one or more graduate methods courses.

Please assist the student in placement with teachers who are interested in working with new teachers.  The UAS student will explain the specific areas of study and needs.  Each UAS student should be working approximately 3 hours per week per methods course.  We believe that our candidates will offer a positive contribution to the classroom and give additional assistance in working with your students.

If you have any questions about our program, or specific practicum placements, please contact me at 907-694-7019 or klspangler@uas.alaska.edu. Thank you again for your assistance,
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Katy Spangler, Ph.D.

Coordinator, Elementary MAT/Credential Programs, Distance Delivered
